
On the 18th of September 2019 the Brewarrina Aboriginal 
                                                                .... Medical Service and Western NSW 

Local Health District Women’s Health held an information 
day for the ladies of Brewarrina to inform them of the 

advancements made 
in the area of 

women’s health. 
During the day 
there was also a morning 

tea and BBQ lunch. 

In the afternoon 	
a craft session was had 

					          where the ladies that 	
					     attended made lady beetle  
							       fridge magnets.   




